

SNOOPY CLASS

Ms. Becky & Ms. Jess

Happy Holidays! The Christmas Season has officially begun! This means our cds will change to all Christmas music, all the time! In December, our focus will be on the color GOLD and the star shape. We will read stories about Baby Jesus, Santa, Elmo, and Bear (to name a few!) and will be singing and dancing to our favorite Christmas Carols (Jingle Bells, Frosty),.....and of course our most favorite "Let It Go!"- so please listen for them at home. We will also have a Snoopy Christmas party the last week of school...details to follow. So much to do and so little time! My little friends are going to have so much FUN this month!!

FYI: Santa will visit on Wednesday, December 12th and Thursday, December 13th! Your child may also wear his/her pajamas to school on those days as well!

MERRY CHRISTMAS!!

